

Our Ref: KH/cc/LostProperty

13th December 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers

Lost Property Collection – Wednesday 14th December 3.15-3.55pm

I write to inform you that the 'Lost Property' which has been collected over the past term will be available to view on Wednesday 14th December 2022 in the school reception between 3.15pm and 3.55pm.

Pupils and parents are welcome to come to reception to identify and claim any items that they may have lost. Any items that are not claimed by the end of Wednesday will be donated to charity.

Yours sincerely

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher





Old Hall Lane

Aldridge Walsall

Barr Beacon School